
Frequently Asked Questions 

1. If I have a light this year will it also be displayed in years to

come?

With your donation of $100 a light will shine this December 2024 at 

CancerCare Manitoba. A new donation of $100 the following year would 

need to be made to take part in the 2025 display. 

A list of those who were honoured in 2022 & 2023 can be found here. 

2. I just made a gift of $100 in September (or earlier) can I have it go 

toward a light?

Donations cannot be moved. A separate donation would be required to 

take part in the display. 

3. Can I donate more than $100 for my light?

Yes, you are welcome to donate more than $100 by calling our office to 

make a donation over the phone at 204-787-4177 or after you have made 

your $100 donation and filled out your honouree info on line you may 

use our general donation form found here. The Shine a Light system is 

set up to take donations for lights only, but we appreciate your 

generosity to contribute to those touched by cancer through our 

general donation page. 

https://www.cancercarefdn.mb.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/ShineALight_Names_2223.pdf





